
 
TO:  Task Force on the Implementation of the Pupil Weighting Factors Report 

 

FROM:  Sue Ceglowski, Executive Director, Vermont School Boards Association 

 

RE:  Draft Report of the Task Force 

 

DATE:  December 10, 2021 

 

The Vermont School Boards Association (VSBA) appreciates the opportunity to provide input to 
the Task Force on the Implementation of the Pupil Weighting Factors Report as you conclude 
the process that began in June. We thank the Task Force members for their dedication and 
work throughout the process.  
 

The VSBA Board received the Draft Report of the Task Force on Wednesday morning 

(December 8) and discussed it at their regular monthly meeting later that day. Many Board 

members had not had a chance to review the Draft Report yet; those who were able to look at it 

before the meeting were not able to review it fully. 

 

Due to the tight time frame, the VSBA Board does not have an official position on the Draft 

Report of the Task Force. The Board will discuss the Draft Report again at its January meeting 

and develop a position at that time. 

 

 

 


